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April 23, 2024

Attention: Vanessa Smith
Tulloch Engineering Inc.
1942 Regent Street, Unit L
Sudbury, ON   P3E 5V5

SLR Project No.: 241.031508.00001

RE: Addendum Letter for Pedestrian Wind Peer Review
700 Paris Street – Sudbury, ON

SLR Consulting (Canada) Ltd. (SLR) was retained by Tulloch Engineering Inc. (Tulloch) to
conduct a peer review of the Preliminary Pedestrian Level Wind Assessment for the proposed
residential development at 700 Paris Street in Sudbury prepared by Theakston Environmental
Consulting Engineers (Theakston), dated September 19, 2023 (herein referred to as “Wind
Report”). SLR provided peer review comments to Tulloch on April 9, 2024.

Subsequently, per SLR’s comments, Theakston updated their Wind Report. An updated report
was completed on April 16, 2024 (herein referred to as “Updated Wind Report”).

SLR has reviewed the Updated Wind Report and considered the comments discussed in our
April 9, 2024, peer review document. In summary, SLR’s comments have been addressed
sufficiently. SLR agrees with the conclusions presented in the Updated Wind Report.

Regards,
SLR Consulting (Canada) Ltd.

Nishat Nourin, M.Eng., P.Eng.
Microclimate Engineer
nnourin@slrconsulting.com

Tahrana Lovlin, MAES, P.Eng.
Principal, Microclimate
tlovlin@slrconsulting.com
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